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I was so horrified to find out that the State Senate is considering disallowing mail-in 

voting in Oregon.  This is a true strength of our state and allows so many more 

categories of people (the disabled, seniors, and those with limited transportation,etc.) 

to participate in public decision-making.  When voting rights are threatened in so 

many places in our country, we shouild be especially careful that we do not fall victim 

to the fallacy (consistantly disproven) that mail-in voting is inherently open to fraud.  

Oregon's experience has consistently proved otherwise. 


